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This proposal and all relating permits should be denied. The proposed terminal would have
detrimental impacts on both the local environment as well as all areas involved in the mining,
transportation, and export of the coal. In addition, the contributions to global climate change
stemming from this one project alone would be incredibly significant. A range of studies have
proven that the proposed destructive coal terminal would severely impair water bodies, negatively
impact local indigenous tribes and communities, commercial and recreational fishing, the precious
salmon lifecycle, along with increase the impending chance of spills in transport & unloading, and
unavoidable coal dust accumulation. This proposed coal terminal can only bring a myriad of
negative repercussions to all areas and communities involved.
 


